
[Your Bank's Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

We are pleased to inform you that your deposits at [Bank Name] are 

insured by the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) up to the 

maximum limit allowed by law. This coverage protects your funds in the 

unlikely event that our institution were to fail. 

As of the current guidelines, the standard insurance amount is $250,000 

per depositor, per insured bank, for each account ownership category. We 

encourage you to familiarize yourself with the insurance coverage details 

to ensure your deposits are adequately protected. 

If you have any questions or require further information regarding your 

FDIC insurance, please feel free to contact us at [Bank Phone Number] or 

visit our website at [Bank Website URL]. 

Thank you for choosing [Bank Name]. We appreciate your trust in us. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Bank Name]  

[Bank Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

[Bank Phone Number]  

[Bank Email Address] 


